KIRKBY FLEETHAM and DISTRICT ANGLING CLUB

Health and Safety Policy

KFDAC is committed to ensuring that it will do all that is reasonably practicable to raise safety issues with its members.
In particular the club will ensure, before any work is carried out by members in work parties, that an adequate risk assessment is carried out that that members involved are informed of the relevant details before they start work. 
KFDAC members and their visitors are responsible for making themselves aware of the risks involved when fishing and for carrying out their own personal risk assessment. They are also responsible for taking action to control those risks. Any perceived extreme hazard should be reported to the Clubs officers.
KFDAC members are responsible for ensuring they, and their visitors, are, are aware of the content of this Health and Safety Policy.
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